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December 1, 2000 

Mrs. Blanca S. Bay0 
Director, Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

RE: Docket No. 001 578-TL - Approval of an Amendment to  the 
Interconnection Agreement Negotiated by BellSouth Telecommunications, 
Inc. ("BellSouth") and BlueStar Networks, Inc. pursuant to  Sections 25 1, 
252 and 271 of the Telecommunications Act of 1996. 

Dear Mr. Bayo: 

On October 20, 2000, BellSouth and BlueStar Networks, Inc. filed an 
amendment to the Interconnection agreement for Florida Public Service 
Commission approval. The subject of the cover letter of the filing was styled 
as referenced above. The cover letter did not correctly present the subject, 
and it should be changed. 

Please use this letter to correctly style the submittal and the Docket title as 
"Approval of an Amendment to Interconnection, Unbundling, Resale, and 
Collocation Agreement Negotiated by BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. 
("BellSouth") and BlueStar Networks, Inc pursuant to Sections 251, 252 and 
271 of the Telecommunications Act of 1996." 

I would appreciate your assistance in correcting the filing and record in 
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To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Jessica Elhott 

Thanks, Jessica. We'll show it correctly on the agenda and vote sheet. I'll also place a copy of t h s  e-mail in the docket file. 

Kay 
--Original Message--- 
From: Jessica Elliott 
Sent: Friday, December 08,2000 9:39 AM 
To: Kay  fly^ 
Subject: RE: 001578,001587, and 001588 

Kay, 
Regarding Docket No. 001587 Legal concurs with the revised title in CMs. The agreement is an Interconnection, Unbundling and 
resale agreement. The recommendation should reflect this and a verbal correction will be made at agenda. Thank you, Jessica 

-Original Message--- 
From: Kay Flynn 
Sent: Friday, December 08,2000 7:30 AM 
To: Kathleen Arant; Kimberley Pena; Lilja Dandelake; Jessica Elliott 
Cc: Blanca Bayo; Carol Purvis 
Subject: 001578,001587, and 001588 
Importance: High 

We have a rec for these dockets indicating they're all amendments to interconnection agreements. However, we also have letters from 
BellSouth in each one (received earlier this week) making corrections, changing them to ILJRC, ILJR, etc. 

Please advise what is correct, and asap please because we are putting the agenda now. 

Thanks. 
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October 24,2000 

Marshall M. Criser Ill, Regulatory Vice President 
BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. 
150 South Monroe Street, Suite 400 
Tallahassee, Florida 32301-1 556 

Re: Docket No. 001578-TP 

Dear Mr. Criser: 

This will acknowledge receipt of a request by BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. 
for approval of amendment to existing interconnection agreement with BlueStar Networks, 
Inc., which was filed in this office on October 20,2000 and assigned the above-referenced 
docket number. Appropriate staff members will be advised. 

Mediation may be available to resolve any dispute in this docket. If mediation is 
conducted, it does not affect a substantially interested person’s right to an administrative 
hearing. For more information, contact the Office of General Counsel at (850) 413-6248 
or FAX (850) 413-7180. 
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